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December 13, 2024  

Dear Bruce School Community 

Earlier this year I received concerns around road safety issues in and around Bruce Public 

School, including concerns at the intersections on Queen near the school, and the overall 

speed of school buses travelling in the area. Thank you for bringing these concerns forward.  

I brought concerns regarding the speed of school buses to TDSB transportation services for 

their awareness and follow-up, I would encourage the community to let the school principal 

know if you are continuing to observe issues. 

Working 

mailto:Sara.Ehrhardt@tdsb.on.ca
http://www.tdsb.on.ca/ward15

